
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/1/2012 11:30:38 AM

'michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov' (michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAel: Redacted 
Redact Redacted

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: R.l 1-05-005: PGE Response to ED 001-Q01 (CONFIDENTIAL)

Ms. Kito,

Attached is PG&E’s confidentiality declaration referenced in yesterday email response 
(PGE Response to ED 001-Q01 (CONFIDENTIAL)). If you have questions about this 
response please contact Redacted

Thank you

Redacted

FromJllQriafteQLJ
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 4:24 PM 
To: michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: Allen, Meredith;[Redacted 
Subject: R.11-05-005: PGE Response to ED_001-Q01 (CONFIDENTIAL)

Ms. Kito,

Attached, please find the response to your question and confidentiality matrix. Also, 
please note that most of the information in Table 2 is confidential and protected under 
Appendix 1 of Decision 06-06-066. We will follow up with a confidentiality declaration 
tomorrow.

Thank you

SB GT&S 0666493

mailto:michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov


Redacted

PG&E

Case Coordinator
Redacted

SB GT&S 0666494


